
 
To: Jim Weinand  
 
From: Brad Gomberg  
 
Date: 11/2/2018 
 
Re: Laserfiche Avante 
 
Mr. Weinand, 
 
The attached item on consent is a request for approval of the purchase of Laserfiche Avante which will 
replace our existing, legacy Laserfiche platform. This is a sole source purchase through MCCI who is the 
designated Laserfiche VAR for South Florida. $26,000 was budgeted in the current year for this item. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Brad Gomberg - IT Director 
 


